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The Financial Crisis: A Reason to Improve Shareholder Protection in the EU?

Dr. Jonathan Mukwiri and Professor Mathias Siems, Durham Law School, Durham University
The global financial crisis that started in 2008 has stimulated the debate on corpo​rate governance and shareholder protection. The intuitive reason for the topicality of shareholder protection is that increases in insolvencies harm shareholders as the companies’ residual claimants. In addition, ideally, shareholder empowerment may ensure better monitoring of management and therefore better-run companies benefiting the economy as a whole. Yet, it is not self-evident that shareholder protection really has such a positive effect. There is also the question of the right form and level of legal reform, ranging from self-regulation to national, European and international initiatives. This paper critically examines this discussion about the financial crisis, shareholder protection and law reform. We also develop our own position: while there may be a need to improve shareholder protection, we do not take the view that any increase in shareholder rights is the way forward; rather, such reforms should aim to encourage shareholder engagement by responsible long-term investors.


